
 

 
1 / 25/11/2015 

Tournament Name 

Open for Entries 

Coaches 

 

Dear Coach, 

 

As you may already know, the <Tournament Name> takes place every year and is open to all 

players. The tournament will be held at <Venue> between <Dates>. This year we are encouraging 

players from 8U – Open to get involved. Each entrant has the opportunity to enter both the singles 

and doubles events.  

 

<Tournament Name> has now opened for entries online and can be found using the tournament 

code <CODE> or by clicking here. The tournament closes for entries on <Date and Time>. We’d 

really appreciate it if you can promote the tournament to your members by means of email, 

displaying the attached poster and word of mouth. 

 

Should you or any of your members be interested in the event have any queries please contact 

<Name>, by email at <Email address>, or by calling <Number>. 

 

Thank you for your support in advance and we look forward to welcoming your players to 

<Tournament Name>. Furthermore we wish you a successful season.  

 

Kind regards, 
  



 

 
2 / 25/11/2015 

Club Main Contacts 

 

Dear Club Main Contact, 

 

As you may already know, the <Tournament Name> takes place every year and is open to all 

players. The tournament will be held at <Venue> between <Dates>. This year we are encouraging 

players from 8U – Open to get involved. Each entrant has the opportunity to enter both the singles 

and doubles events.  

 

<Tournament Name> has now opened for entries online and can be found using the tournament 

code <CODE> or by clicking here. The tournament closes for entries on <Date and Time>. We’d 

really appreciate it if you can promote the tournament to your members by means of email, 

displaying the attached poster and word of mouth. 

 

Should you or any of your members be interested in the event have any queries please contact 

<Name>, by email at <Email address>, or by calling <Number>. 

 

Thank you for your support in advance and we look forward to welcoming your players to 

<Tournament Name>. Furthermore we wish you a successful season.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 


